
City of Pinconning 

Quarterly Water/Sewer Billing 

 

QTR 1: 12/15-3/15  BILLING DATES  DUE: LAST BUSINESS DAY IN APRIL 

QTR 2: 3/16-6/15    BILLING DATES  DUE: LAST BUSINESS DAY OF JULY 

QTR 3; 6/16-9/15    BILLING DATES  DUE: LAST BUSINESS DAY OF OCTOBER 

QTR 4: 9/16-12/15 BILLING DATES  DUE: LAST BUSINESS DAY OF JANUARY 

 

 

Attention City Residents: 

 
Due to the increase in postage and printing services, water shut-off notices will no longer be sent via 

mail. This was a courtesy of the City and is not a mandatory service per the City's ordinances. The City 

has always offered and will continue to offer payment plans if a longer period of time is needed to pay 
the bill in full.  

 
Please stop in or call City Hall to arrange a payment over the phone or in-person. 989-879-2360. 

Attached to this post is a list of quarterly bill due dates. 
 

For the current billing cycle, if payment is not received, or a payment plan is not in place by 9:00am on 

August 12, 2024, water service will be shut off. If water service is shut off, there is an additional fee of 
$100.00 to be paid in full before the water service is returned. 

 
Our goal with this change is to lower expenditures associated with water billing. The majority of 

residents do pay on time and with no need for shut off notices, and for that we are thankful! 
 

This notice will be published in the Pinconning Journal and on the City's website for future reference. 

 

 

  


